
Archbishop Stephen reflects on the fourth day of his official visit to Rome.

During the day, Archbishop Stephen and the team visited various departments in the Vatican and San Gregorio Magno al Celio, the church from

which Saint Augustine was sent to Canterbury towards the end of the sixth century.
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